SPECIAL MEETING SEALED PROPOSALS ROOF CONSTRUCTION - SALT FACILITY APRIL 27, 1995

A Special Meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, April 27, 1995 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive sealed proposals for the construction of the roof on the salt storage facility. The following proposals were received:

Fire Dex of Butler	31,964.48
G & W Roofing & Const.	36,800.00
Zervos Construction Co	\$ 37,700.00
Devore Construction Co	\$ 44,454.00
Mahoning Builders	51,000.00
W.E. Downee	\$ 52,000.00

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta

Teresa K. Sparacino

Secretary-Treasurer